
Letter of Explanation for National Census 

Confidentiality 

Date: [Insert Date] 

[Your Name] 

[Your Address] 

[City, State, Zip Code] 

[Recipient's Name] 

[Recipient's Position] 

[Organization's Name] 

[Organization's Address] 

[City, State, Zip Code] 

Subject: Explanation Regarding Census Confidentiality 

Dear [Recipient's Name], 

I am writing to provide clarification regarding the confidentiality measures in place for the 

upcoming national census. It is essential to emphasize that all personal information collected 

during the census is protected by strict confidentiality laws. 

Each response is anonymized and stored securely, ensuring that individuals cannot be identified 

from their answers. Moreover, the information used for statistical purposes only is compiled in 

such a way that it maintains the integrity and privacy of all participants. 

Public trust is paramount for the success of the census, and I welcome any questions you may 

have regarding our confidentiality policies. Together, we can ensure that each individual feels 

secure in providing their information. 

Thank you for your attention to this important matter. 

Sincerely, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Position] 



[Your Organization] 

[Your Contact Information] 


